Launch of New Accreditation Scheme 


On 20th May 2014 a launch event took place at the University of Cumbria to officially launch Cumbria Landlord Accreditation Scheme (CLAS)

The new scheme which Carlisle City Council have joined alongside four of the other Cumbrian District Councils, will see the start of a new relationship with local landlords and the National Landlords Association (NLA), who CLAS is partnered with to run and administer the scheme.

Existing accredited landlords are being asked to transfer to the new CLAS scheme before the 1st October, when the previous scheme will officially end.

Landlord Accreditation will now be obtained by landlords through the National Landlords Association, landlord accreditation scheme; there are several routes to accreditation and different levels of membership. For further information on membership please contact the NLA membership team on 02078408937 or visit the membership pages of the website

http://www.landlords.org.uk/membership 

Landlords wanting to know more about landlord accreditation or wishing to book on to the Landlord Development Course can also visit the Accreditation section of the NLA website or contact Renee Young at renee.young@landlords.org.uk or 02078408905.  Further information is also available at the bottom of this section.

http://www.landlords.org.uk/support-advice/landlord-accreditation 




